
Yohny Cheryl 

From: ContactForm@state.pa.us 
Sent: Wednesday, October 09, 2013 4:20 PM 
To: Help 
Subject: IRRC Website - New Message 

a I 

A new message has arrived from the IRRC Website 

First Name: Gayle 

Last Name: Cranford 

Company: 

Email: grancran@ptd.net 

Subject: Common Core 

Message: 
Dear Mr. Sumner: I am a 78 year old former teacher and grandmother of two. Please know that many of us 
parents and grandparents are NOT pleased with any plans to implement Common Core in Pennsylvania. To my 
mind...and the minds of others...Common Core is the further relinquishing of local/state control of our 
education system to the federal government. The CC standards are being incorrectly hailed by certain elements 
of our society and government. In my lifetime, I have watched this process develop through the likes of No 
Child Left Behind, Race to the Top, and, now, Common Core. It cannot be a good thing to take control of 
education away from local, school-board-elected officials and give it to distant beaurocrats who do not have the 
heart-felt interest in our children. Please strongly consider ridding our state of Common Core Standards. Thank 
;you. Gayle Cranford 
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